Though non-contiguous, the areas contained in this proposal are part of the Windstream exchange in Wymore, NE. All the proposed locations will have their Gigabit symmetrical service delivered via FttP, from new fiber routes that will be spliced into fiber originating out of the Wymore Central Office.
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